


City Garden Montessori School is hosting a community-wide Block Party 
on Saturday, May 7, 2022 from 1:00 to 4:00 PM and you are cordially 
invited!

This event will mark the Grand Opening of our new building at 4209 Folsom 
Avenue – City Garden Montessori’s brand new Elementary and Adolescent Education 
Center – serving 1st through 8th grade students. Our building at 1618 Tower 
Grove Avenue – Grove Avenue – City Garden Montessori’s Early Childhood Education Center – 
now houses our expanded preschool and Kindergarten classrooms, along with 
the City Garden Montessori Institute’s Teacher Education Program. 

This year’s Block Party will feature food for purchase from Mothers on Wheels 
and Five Aces BBQ, local beer for purchase, free snacks and water, family-friendly 
activities, student speakers, and entertainment by Dre Dre & Coast. 

The event will include minimal road closures to ensure the safety of guests. 
Registration is free, but required! Visit citygardenschool.org/blockparty Registration is free, but required! Visit citygardenschool.org/blockparty 
or scan this QR code to secure your free ticket, and learn more about road 
closures and traffic adjustments.

Do you have any questions? Contact Cassidy Flynn 
at 314.664.7646, ext. 109 or 
cassidy.flynn@citygardenschool.org. 

DEAR NEIGHBORS!

WE HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!
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